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Comments: | am concerned, as a snowmobiler, that this project would close much needed sections of
snowmobile trails which would, in my opinion, negatively impact the sport.

I support working with VAST and the local clubs to ensure this project does not negatively impact the ability to
recreate the affected trails or to add additional trails. by utilize logging trails to expand the trail system.
Where else can you see such beautiful landscape and appreciate nature at its finest. It would be sad to lose
such a special place.

The financial loss would also hurt the local economy.



